
Freshman Invitation Letter 

The staff and students of King City High School 

Invite the class of 2021 

To our third annual 
Link Crew Freshman Orientation 

8:00 am - 2:00 pm 

August 2nd, 2017 

KCHS Gymnasium 

The purpose of this orientation is to make the transition from middle 
school to high school a positive one. Seniors and juniors will be 
serving as Leaders and 1nentors to the freshmen. Large and small 

group activities are designed to address students' needs and concerns 
in an enjoyable manner. 

Wear comfortable clothes and don't bring all your stuff ... travel 

light! 

If you have any questions, please contact Link Crew Coordinator 
Andrew Persin 

apersin@smcjuhsd.org 


